
HIGH SCHOOL PROGRAM ACCLAIMED 

‘Night Out at the Terrace Bay High School ' 

proved an evening of tremendous entertainment, 

Friday, April 2nd, in the School Auditorium. The 

wide variation provided on the program had been 

carefully chosen and prepared and included students 

talented in gymnastics, folk dancing, drama, comed 

and the arts. 
M.C. Jon MacDonald welcomed the audience who 

packed the large auditorium, introducing first 

Donna Brown and Darlene Larson who, accompanied 

by David Mercier on the electric guitar, gave 

beautiful duets in the folk-singing manner so popula 

today, "Four Strong Winds' and ‘Blowing In The 

Wind'. A very clever skit ‘Mr. and Mrs. ' with 

Ainsley Middaugh and David Roberts had been 

directed by Brian Hubelit, and kept their public 

rocking with mirth. 
Students and audience alike, paid tribute to Mr. 

J. Ferguson, for the proficiency of the gymnastic 

and apparatus display. Boys and girls performed wit 

amazing dexterity on the parallel bars and apparatus 

then returned to the stage for a quick run through on 

mat work before going into a giant pyramid. 

‘Delightful were a pair of comic gymnists who fol- 

lowed with their own special antics. 
"Theme from Exodus" was a popular piano solo 

played by Brian Hubelit. Joanne Brown appeared 

next accompanied by Karen Moore at the Piano, to 

_ sing two very lovely numbers, "Everybody Loves 

Somebody" and "More". Making an entrance to 

the widly exuberant, ' 

  

RECREATION DIRECTOR ARRIVES IN TERRACE BAY 

Terrace Bay Recreation Association have announced 

the appointment of Buck Matiowsky, as the new 

Director of Recreation and Facility Manager. 

Buck is twenty-nine years old, married with no 

family and comes to this community with a highly 

reputable background in Recreation. Both Buck and 

his wife Ann, are former Manitobians, both born and 

raised in Oakburn-Shoal Lake area in Manitoba. 

Buck has recently completed his two years of 

University training in Municipal Recreation at the 

University of Guelph, Ontario. During his Univer- 

sity studies he was awarded two bursaries valued at 

$200. each for proficiency in the course. 

Prior to attending University, Buck had worked in 

the field of Recreation for seven years in the fol- 

lowing communities: Lynn Lake, Shoal Lake, Bissett' 

and Oakburn, Manitoba and The Bear River in North 

West Territories. He has been either Director of 

Recreation or in a combined position of Arena 

Manager and Director of Recreation in the fore- 

mentioned communities. 
This past summer Buck was employed with the 

Guelph Recreation Commission as a Programme Direc- 

tor and also worked part time with the Physical 

Education Department at the University. 
Buck had his early start in Recreation through his 

hockey experience accepting his first job as a hockey 

coach. Buck has played Junior A Hockey with the 

Winnipeg Monarchs, and has played Senior and 

Intermediate Hockey in several Manitoba towns. 

These past two seasons he has played with the 

Universtity Intercollegiate team in the Ontario- 

Quebec Intercollegiate League. 

Buck has attended numerous short courses related 

to the field of Recreation: (Continued on Page 10)  


